
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

       18th November 2022 

 

                     IMPORTANT DATES 

November 

19th—Rehearsals Great Oaks for Christmas concert  12:15-

13:30pm  

22nd—Closing Date for school photographs  

December 

1st—Christmas post boxes, Please write names/classes clearly on 

envelopes 

3rd—Rehearsal at Great Oaks  for Christmas Concert 12:15-

13:30pm 

8th -Christmas jumper day—Save the Children  

8th—Year 2 school trip to Sea city museum  

12th—Year R,1 and 2 teddy bear concert  

16th—Christmas school dinner and last day of term school to 

finish early  

19th—4th Jan 2023 School Break for Christmas      Week 1 for 

school lunches 

Christian value of our fortnight 

 

This week children have been thinking 

about “ANTI-BULLYING WEEK”      

Where the children have been learning 

about what bullying is and how to support 

victims of bullying behaviour.                                                                                                                    

                                               

SAM would like to congratulate you all for your im-

proved attendance.  You will now  look after Sam 

and his fancy new trophy. 

Let’s keep up the hard work and improve our  

attendance further. 

Don’t forget Monday 22nd November is the 

last day to order school photos  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Year 2 have a Sea City Museum trip on 8th 

December.  Please make sure your child is 

wearing school uniform and a Christmas 

jumper if they have one. Sensible shoes and 

a warm coat will be crucial. 

All payments must be made by 30th Novem-

ber  

Trailblazers Mia 

Innovators Miruna 

Discoverers Adey 

Green Adv Aiza 

Blue Adv Nylah 

Explorers Mayli 

Pioneers Anjola 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

This week has been a special week – Anti-
Bullying Week 

 

    

 

 

We have explained to the children that bullying is 
repeated and intentional unkindness either in person 
or on-line. 

We have talked about how the children need to talk 
to a trusted adult and who this might be if it happens 
to them or if they see it happening to someone else 
so that we can prevent bullying happening. 

 

 

 

 

Would like to thank everyone that donated for the Har-

vest  Food collection, especially with the ongoing cost of 

living crisis. 

They are regularly feeding 1,300 people each month and 

have provided clothing for 1,200 people so far this year  

SCM basics bank exists so that the Church across the city 

can meet short term food and clothing needs for anyone 

and everyone who requires it– free of charge. 

All food that has been given to them has been given to 

ordinary families and individuals in need in Southampton. 

Anyone can have a sudden crisis that leaves them in need 

of a helping hand to get back on their feet. 

 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 7th November 2022 

 

Trailblazers         98.2% 

Innovators                        97.3% 

Discoverers                      93.4% 

Blue Adventurers           100% 

Green Adventurers        97.1% 

Explorers                          94.9% 

Pioneers                            95.8% 

 

Whole School          96.6%   

Well Done Blue Adventurers 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning 7th November 2022  

Trailblazers        0 children late 

Innovators                      2 children late  

Discoverers                    0 children late 

Blue Adventurers          2 children late 

Green Adventurers      2 children late 

Explorers                        3 children late 

Pioneers                          1 children late 

 

Last week there were 14 instances of lateness by  10 

children and 4 hours and 32 minutes of learning 

time were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 


